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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, June 6, 2018 12:39 PM
To: 'rminyard@cres-inc.com'
Cc: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us)
Subject: 428 Minnesota St/81 7th Pl E - VB fee appeal (VB1809) - CORRECTION

Importance: High

Hello Renee, 
Per our phone conversation, the above-referenced matter is scheduled for Legislative Hearing on May 1, 2018 at 9:00 
a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  Due to the late returned of the gold card, I will not add this to the May 1st Agenda.  I will put 
this on for June 5, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall, at which time, the matter will be continued to August 1, 2018 
City Council Public Hearing at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall per Ms. Moermond’s recommendation back on February 
13, 2018.  She stated at that time that if a code compliance certificate is received, she will delete the vacant building 
fee.   
 
You don’t need to attend the June 5th nor June 13 hearings.   
 
I will add this to the July 31, 2018 Legislative Hearing just in case you want a hearing.  (CORRECTION:  THIS WILL NOT BE 
SCHEDULED FOR A LEGISLATIVE HEARING) 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 


